
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 28 July 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

As you will be aware, earlier this year we completed our options process for all Year 9 students, to 
support them in deciding which subjects they would like to continue to study next year, as they enter 
Key Stage 4. We were delighted with how all students engaged in this process and would like to take 
this opportunity to thank parents/ carers at home for all of the support that we know you offered 
during this time.  

On Tuesday 2 July, students will be issued with a personalised letter in tutor time which will detail the 
subjects that they have been allocated based on their options choices. As promised, we have done all 
we can to ensure that students have been allocated all of their preferred choices and we are delighted 
that we have managed to achieve this for the vast majority of students.  

Where we have not been able to accommodate the first four subject choices we have allocated their 
reserve option.  

Please do look out for the letter coming home with your child on Tuesday next week and if you have 
any queries following this process do not hesitate to contact us using the following email address, 
data@northleamington.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms G Jephcote 
Senior Assistant Head Teacher  
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